
Announcements Oct 16, 2023  
 

Congratulations to the Thunder baseball team on their wins over the weekend. The team went 2 and oh 
winning 2-1 against St. Stephen high school to secure a spot in provincials and then 5-3 against Hampton 
high school to place us 1st seed in our region. Provincials will be held Saturday at the Dale Allen field... 
come out to cheer on your thunder baseball team at 10:00 Saturday!  

 

There will not be chess club this week. We will meet again next Tuesday after school in guidance. New 
members are always welcome.  
 
The community builders will be having a pumpkin carving night on October 25th in the cafeteria from 
3:00-5:00. A sign up sheet will be in guidance - you must sign up to participate so we can ensure there 
are enough pumpkins. Prizes for the top three winners will be given. Everyone is welcome!  

 

Next Monday, October 23rd, there will be a Reach for the Top meeting during noon hour. Reach 
for the Top is a national trivia competition league for Highschool students from all across 
Canada. Please see Mme. Dussault or Ms. Martin for more information about Reach for the 
Top. 

 

Cross Country 
Congratulations to the following athletes who competed in the Regional Cross Country Meet in Hampton 
on Saturday: Leah Burtt, Milla Merenmies, Emma Saunders, Christiana Wittmeier, Mackenzie MacLellan, 
Dawson Dussault, Jordan Gallagher, Alex MacDonald, Noah Ebbett, Xander Patterson, and Julius Lindner. 
Everyone ran very fine races, some achieved personal bests, and almost everyone will move on to 
Provincials in Moncton on Friday. 

 

A debt card was found in the A200 wing Thursday at noon. 
 
If you are missing your debt card, stop by the office. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


